
1 

A Glance at Grace . . . 

November 
Church Events 

 
  3 - AWANA & Fellowship         
 Meal p7 
  4 - BIG Ministry p6 
10 - AWANA & Fellowship 
 Meal p7 
11 - SAM’s Ministry p6 
13 - Vendor Fair p7 
13 - Kids Outing p6 
16 - Women of Grace p6 
17 - AWANA & Fellowship      
 Meal p7 
21 - Thanksgiving Lunch p7 

 
 

Please see page 7 for 
upcoming events 

 
 
Mondays Men’s Bible Study p6 

 
House of Agape 
Opportunities 

  

Fridays 5-7pm 
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Youth Baptism 
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Back the Badges “FEED” 
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OUTREACH 
Upcoming Opportunities for Outreach: 

 

Men’s Breakfast - Our next breakfast will be in January 2022. 
 
Christmas Grace - We want to make sure that families can get gifts 
for their children during Christmas.  This can be done with your 
help!  Donations will be collected throughout the year and believe it 
or not, we have already helped several families this year.  Please be 
in prayer and consider giving.  You can indicate on your tithing en-
velope or online that it goes toward Christmas Grace. 
 
If you have someone in mind for Christmas Grace, please contact 
Gene.   
 

Thank you & God Bless - Gene Brumfield 

ADOPT A YOUTH/STUDENT   

The end of the year is fast approaching and we all get busy 
around this time of year.  Let’s remember to encourage, pray 
and spoil our Youth/Students a little during the next few 
months.  Thank you for putting smiles on their faces and 
making them feel loved. 

   
November Student Birthdays 

4—Cassie Crisp 

Senior Adult Ministry - SAM 
2nd Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm  

 

Please come out and join us for a great time of food and fellowship. 
 
1 Corinthians 13:7 Love bears all things, believes all things, endures 
all things. 
 
God Bless - Jamie & Tanya Demby 

Women of Grace 
3rd Tuesday of each month @ 6:30pm 

 

As we enter the month of Thanksgiving, I can't help but to think 
of how very thankful I am for each of my Women of Grace!! You 
are one of my greatest blessings. I love you all so very much and I 
cherish our time together!  
 

Our October fellowship was such a great time together. Lisa's 
devotion on prayer was so good and so much needed. I can't wait 
till our Nov. fellowship on the 16th at 6:30. I hope you all can be 
here to fellowship and grow in the Lord with us. 
Happy Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 

In His Service - Emily 

Brothers in Grace - BIG 
1st Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm 

 

Our men’s ministry is designed to help men grow in their walk with 
Christ.  The topic changes every month, but it’s always a topic that 
we,  as men, face in our daily lives.  The menu changes as well, but 
the food is always as good as the fellowship.  Come out and see 
what God is doing in the lives of men just like you. 
 1 Corinthians 10:31 KJV   Whether therefore ye eat, or drink, or 
whatsoever ye do, do all to the glory of God. 
 

God Bless - Junior Lipe 

YOUTH - S.T.O.R.M. Troopers  
Student Training Out Reach Ministry 

 

Go. Make. Baptize. Teach. 
 

 
We are thankful that God has allowed us to walk through this 
season of life with you. We are praying for you, and we are 
here in any way that you need. The Lord is continuing to move 
in the lives of our students. We know that this season of life is 
extremely busy. We are looking forward to celebrating the holi-
days with the students and our church family who have come 
to mean so much to us.  
 
For our event this month we wanted to do something a little 
different and encourage the students in reaching out to those 
for whom we are thankful. We want to express our thanks for 
the nurses who work at White Oak Manor here in York. We will 
be making care packages for the nurses there and writing them 
handwritten letters expressing our thanks to them. We need to 
begin taking up things for the care packages. Below is a list of 
things that we want to include: 
 
          - Pens   - Black Markers 
          - Hard Candies  - Highlighters 
          - Small Journal/Notebook - Gum 
          - Hand Lotion  - Hand Sanitizer 
          - Hand Soap 
 
If you are interested in donating any of these things, please 
bring them to Michael or Melissa. We will store them in the 
youth building. We will meet Wednesday, November 17th dur-
ing our youth time to make the care packages. 
 
We are looking forward to what God will do through these care     
packages. 
 
We love you - Michael and Melissa Wyatt 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
 

Men, if you want to learn more about The Bible, join us 
every Monday @ 7:00 pm in the fellowship hall.  We will 
not have supper, so please eat before you come, bring it 
with you or grab something on your way home. 
 

In God’s Service - Gene Brumfield 

MISSIONS 
 

House of Agape:  
I Give God all the praise and Glory for all He is doing! Now is the 
time to start thinking about the summer mission trip to Guatemala 
in June 2022.  Details coming soon.  House of Agape is in full opera-
tion and help is always needed.  It is a blessing to be involved with 
this ministry. Thanks to all who have helped and are helping with 
this mission. Pray and ask God for His direction for you to get in-
volved in mission work at church.  Glory be to God! 
 
 
“Therefore said he unto them, The harvest truly is great, but the 
labourers are few: pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he 
would send forth  labourers into his harvest.” Luke 10:2 KJV 
 

 

 

GRACE KIDS 
Our kids outing will be Saturday November 13 @ 2pm.  We 
know some of our parents will be assisting us at the vendor 
fair, so please contact Sunny if you need help getting your child 
to the game. 
 

Winthrop Men’s Basketball Game - Winthrop Coliseum. 
Please text me 803.984.3076 and let me know if your child will       
be attending.  I also need a few volunteers to join me.  
If you have any questions contact Jarrod & Sunny Tritt @  
sunnytritt04@gmail.com or my cell. 
 
In His Service - Jared & Sunny Tritt 
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Dec 2 - BIG Men’s Ministry 
Dec 9 - SAM’s Adult Ministry 
Dec 19 - Christmas Fellowship 
Dec 21 - Women of Grace Ministry 

 
 
  

Grace in Motion…. 

House of Agape Donation House 
We know everyone’s time is valuable and we are    
studying about focusing on our families but we 
wanted to remind you that we, as a church family, 
have agreed to serve our community by feeding the 
homeless every Friday.  If you are not available to 
give your time, please consider giving a donation to 
help our other families with the cost of the food.  

There is a small house that sits on the table close to the sound 
booth for donations.  Thank you for being the hands and feet! 

Wednesdays 6:00-8:00pm 
 

We offer classes for 2 year old - 5th grade. Bring your kids, 
invite your neighbors kids, grandkids and tell everyone you 
know that we are so excited to teach them about Jesus! 

Awana Theme and Meal Calendar for November 

Nov 3 - Twin Night - Pizza Casserole   

Nov 10 - ‘Merica Night (Red, White, Blue) - Hamburgers  

Nov 17 - Fan Night (Sports Team) - Chicken Casserole 

Nov 24 - NO AWANA - Happy Thanksgiving 

 

EVERYONE is invited to join us for the meal.  Please allow the 
Awana kids and workers to go through the line first so that 
they can get to class by 6:30.  Thank you! 

 

 

November 13th  
10:00am-2:00pm 

 

We have many vendors 
signed up to help you with 

your Christmas list!   

Come shop local, support 
small businesses and also 

your church!   

This is an outdoor event! 

Rain Date: November 20th 

 All money raised will go toward 
Student Ministry Youth retreat 

 
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!  Please sign up near the fellowship 
area to help with set up, parking lot attendants, assisting 
vendors unload (if needed), snack area volunteers, clean up 
crews, etc. 

Join us for our Thanksgiving service & meal on November 21st.     
         
Molded Clay will lead us in worship followed by our Thanksgiv-
ing luncheon.  We are planning to do the meal the same as we 
had planned last year.  To help with the cost, we are asking for 
donations of the items needed to make up the meal.  Our kitch-
en crew will cook the meal at church.  Please see the Sign Up 
Genius on our Grace family Facebook page to sign up for items 
you wish to donate.  If you have any questions, please let me 
know.  
 

In God’s Service - Emily 

 

 

 

Back The Badges “FEED” 
We are humbled by your recent donation and/or volunteer-
ing and attendance at Back the Badges “FEED”.  We were 
overwhelmed by the generosity of all that was donated to 
help feed everyone and all that came out to help make it a 
success.  A huge, thank you, to everyone that made the sing-
ing groups feel welcome and loved.  We heard so many posi-
tive and encouraging words being said about our church and 
our members.  Thank you just never seems to be enough to 
let you know how much we appreciate everything!   
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Grace Office Hours   
 

Office Phone:   803 818-5683 
 
 
 DEACONS 
 

Mack Owens        (803) 322-0805 
Wade Tumblin  (803) 627-1112 
Ray Judd                (803) 371-8219 
Deon Curry          (803) 984-2952 
BJ Henderson  (803) 984-7924 

 
Please feel free to contact any of these men if you have a need or concern. 

Grace Kids Nursery for Nov/Dec 
 

 
November 
 

   7 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
14 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
21 - Wayne & Lisa Archer 
28 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
 
December 
 

   5 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
12 - Wayne & Lisa Archer 
19 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
26 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
 

 
If you are interested in taking a Sunday in 
the nursery, please let Ray Judd know @ 

rjudd@prgrealestate.com! 

 

Weekly opportunities at Grace… 

Sunday School . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:00 am 

Sunday Morning Worship . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 11:00 am 

Sunday Night Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:00 pm 

Monday Night Men’s Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 

Wednesday Awana’s . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6-8pm 

Wednesday Fellowship meal . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  6:30pm 

Wednesday Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm  

 

November Birthdays 
 
  4 - Cassie Crisp 
  4 - Steve Lawson 
  6 - Peyton Brumfield 
  9 - Billy Carpenter III 
11 - Judy Barton 
11 - Gene Black 
11 - Will Black 
11 - Madilyn Cook 
12 - Tamera Tumblin 
25 - Christal Curry 
26 - Richard McCarter 
26 - Robert Thomas 
 

November Anniversaries 
  3 - Andy & Amy Miller 
  6 - Wayne & Lisa Archer 
28 - Justin & Mia Anderson 

Grace GC3 Children’s Church for November 

 
Nov 7 -  NO GC3 
Nov 14 - Linda Washington 
Nov 21 - Wendy Carpenter 
Nov 28 - Sunny Tritt 
 

 

We need additional helpers in children’s church.  If anyone 
can help, please let Sunny Tritt know @ 803-984-3076.   
 
Friendly Reminder - Children’s church is for ages 5k - 5th 
grade.  Please try to adhere to this.  We’ve had disruptions 
that  are distracting.  Thank you!  I do enjoy the kids and 
we have a fun time on Sunday morning. 
   
Many blessings, 
Jared and Sunny Tritt  

CHURCH CLEANING CREWS – (volunteers) 
 
Thank you all for taking time out of your busy schedules to beauti-
fy and sanitize the Lord’s House. You are helping our church stay 
safe and healthy during this time. I am pleased to say we have all 
the weeks covered now. That is a HUGE praise. We could always 
use more help because most of our teams consist of just one fami-
ly. The ideal crew is two or more families so that we get a deep 
cleaning in a short amount of time. With that being said, if you or 
anyone you know would like to volunteer in this service please let 
me know by email, call, or in person. It is a blessing to be able to 
serve in the Lord’s house.  
 
Nov   5 - Hooper 
Nov 12 - Henderson, Washington 
Nov 19 - Curry, Westbury 
Nov 26 - Brumfield, Martin, Tumblin 
Dec   3 - McCarter, Barton, Boyd, Carpenter, Demby 
Dec 10 - Archer 
Dec 17 - Howard 
Dec 24 - Wyatt 
Dec 31 - Melton, Alexander (5th Friday) 
 
 
 
 
Please contact our cleaning crew coordinator, Christal Curry @                    
christalcurry15@gmail.com, if you are interested in helping.  Two or more 
families are ideal each week so it doesn’t take as long, so if you are inter-
ested, please let Christal know.  Thank you!!! 
 
 

If you are a member of Grace Chapel and 
your birthday and/or anniversary was left 
off the list, please notify the church office.  


